Keith Bowden signs his book, The Tecate Journals, for first-year students Jamie Denman, Ashley Rositas and Esmeralda Martinez following Bowden’s Geisber Lecture kicking off the 29th Annual Krost Symposium last night at Jackson Auditorium.   See today’s highlights below as the Krost Symposium continues.
News

Highlights of today’s 2008 Krost Symposium activities:
· Q&A sessions with Keith Bowden – Session 1, 9:30 a.m.; Session 2, 10:30 a.m. in Wupperman Little Theater. Although these sessions are aimed at students enrolled in FE 134, all other students, as well as faculty and staff, are invited to attend one of the two sessions. 
· The Writing Process – 1 p.m. in Dunne Conference Center.  Authors from a variety of disciplines will discuss their own writing processes.  Panelists are Dr. Harold W. (Bill) Kohl, professor of epidemiology and disease control at the University of Texas School of Public Health; Dr. Sara M. Sliter-Hayes, assistant professor of English at TLU; Cary Clack, columnist for the San Antonio Express-News; and Marisol Zamorano, recent TLU graduate who is working in the alumni office. The panel will be moderated by Prof. Beth Barry. 
· Treading New Waters: How Students Acclimate to Studying in Another Country – 3 p.m. in Dunne Conference Center.  Student panelists who will discuss their experiences studying abroad are Dirk Lorenz, international student from Germany; Veronica Orlova, international student from Russia; Jessica Matlack, senior who studied abroad in Argentina; and Jonathan Tyner, senior who studied abroad in Korea.  The panel will be moderated by Director of International Education Programs Charla Bailey.
· Tejano music concert featuring the band Avizo – 8 p.m. at the Student Activity Center at Jackson Park.  No alcohol will be sold or permitted.  Avizo combines vocals, brass, and a rhythm section to create a versatile sound from Tejano to soul, country to jazz. 
Experiencing Monterrey – Several professors and nearly 50 students will travel to Monterrey, Mexico today to complete requirements for several courses in ecology, cultural geography, history, psychology, and Spanish.  The students will return from Monterrey on Sunday.  
